TO THE HONOURABLE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF

THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition from citizens of Mount Gambier and surrounds draws to the attention of the House the lack of a
Magnetic Resonance Imaging licence in Mount Gambier. The absence of this diagnostic tool has caused and
continues to cause significant inconvenience and expense to those in need of this service currently required to
travel 450km to Adelaide or interstate to undergo this now common diagnostic procedure.

We therefore ask the House to call on the Government to grant a Magnetic Resonance Imaging licence for use
in Mount Gambier.



